St. Isidore Pastoral Cluster Council
Approved minutes from Tuesday April 24, 2018

Meeting called to order by Matt Thome, opening prayer by Father Burkle. Members present
were Mark Ringhofer, Steve Johnson, Jim Lowe, Matt Thome, Sheila Klapperich, Keith Mayer, Mike
Mullenbach, and Father Burkle. Also present were Barb Brumm and Annette Uker.

Motion to approve minutes from January 23, 2018 meeting made by Sheila Klapperich,
seconded by Steve Johnson.

Committee Reports:

Faith Formation: Council reviewed minutes from Faith Formation meeting.

Parish Life: Council reviewed minutes from Parish Life meeting.

Social Justice: Council reviewed minutes from Social Justice meetin.

Liturgy Committee: Council reviewed the minutes from the Liturgy Committee meeting.

Pastors Report: Nothing new to report. All is going well.

Old Business:

Discussion on number of members needed from each parish to reside of the cluster council.
Discussion on the number of cluster council meetings needed during the year.

Motion by Mark Ringhofer to ammend the by laws to have three members from each parish
serve on the cluster council, and to change the meetings to three times a year.

New Business:

Discussion on cancellation of church due to weather. Concensus is it needs to be done sooner to
give the notice time to work its way thru the system. Concensus is if there is a storm warning just
cancell the night before to eleminate any confusion. Council will defer final decision till next meeting.

Discussion on printing costs of the bulletin. Concensus was it is working good the way it is
being done and to not change anything.

Motion to adjourn by Jim Lowe, seconded by Keith Mayer.
Next meeting August 28, 2018

Mike Mullenbach secretary



